Flippin School District Gifted and Talented Program

Procedures for Nominations for the GT Program
Please understand that referrals are accepted from teachers, school
personnel, parents, students, and community members. The coordinator
can also use the review of student assessment scores to refer students,
along with the data retrieved from enrichment. Although the district sets
specific for requesting referrals, specifically March and April, referrals are
encouraged and accepted at all times during the school year. It is the
responsibility of the gifted coordinator to seek these referrals and to begin
the identification process in a timely manner. A referral form is completed
on each individual and submitted to the gifted coordinator. Referral forms
can be obtained from the gifted coordinator.

While referrals are accepted at any time and every effort will be made to

begin the testing process, please understand that most of the testing will

happen in April and May and that the selection committee meets in early

September. If you have any questions or need further information, please
do not hesitate to contact the Flippin GT Coordinator.



